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IMPORTANT DATES IN
NOVEMBER

12th November:
Children's Day
Celebration

19th November: Guru
Nanak Jayanti
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Student led conference held for Parents

https://www.facebook.com/ArdeeSchool/
https://www.instagram.com/theardeeschool/


Academics>>>>>>>

Hindi - Year 5 students learning about idioms through dum charades

Year 2 Science: Students learning
about the life cycle of a butterfly

Year 1 students used clay to make
models of living things

Year 3 Science: measure it right: Students used different objects to
measure medicine and learnt about medicine safety



Academics>>>>>>>

Morning registration and excercises conducted by Ms. Vinta for KS 1,2 &
3

Year 2 Humanities: Students
watched a video to understand
about different climate zones

Year 1 Library time

Students have created thier own
story, titled " The Friendly
Butterfly" which they then
converted into a booklet



Academics

Year 1 Math: Students learnt to rotate different shapes

Doodle Art by year 4 students

Year 4 students learnt how to
measure the human body using
just the skeletal structure

Students of grade 1 forming a
story booklet on the story "The
Rainbow Fish"

Year 1 Math: Students learnt
counting numbers using the
number line



Makers Lab

Understanding Arduino UNO board for WS topic October.
Also learning how to detect level of garbage and show indication with

the help of Red and green colour LED



World Studies
>>>>>>>

Students enjoyed making Laddoos to mark the Diwali
celebrations 

Students also made lanterns with the help of their mentors to
mark the Diwali celebrations 

Students enjoyed making posters to mark Diwali Celebrations



>>>>>>
Diwali Celebrations Held at school



>>>>>>
Dandeli School Tour Snapshots



From the Counsellors desk

Ms. Joyce Gracias e Fernandes is the school counsellor at The
Ardee School. She interacts and counsels students from all age
groups. Parents are requested to get in touch with her should they
want to discuss any behaviour related or parenting concerns

Workshop held at the Ardee School for the parents
of  KS 1, 2 & 3  on Child Sexuality Education

Parenting workshops are a very important part of a child's
upbringing and it is our endeavour at the Ardee School to

provide this support to all our parents. Ms. Joyce focused on
why Sex Education is important not just for the students but

mostly for parents to bridge that very important gap.


